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Dear Stakeholder, 
 
I-95 northbound traffic will be temporarily switched to a new I-95 bridge at the U.S. 92 interchange. This 
temporary switch will allow the contractor to safely construct the additional I-95 northbound bridges.   
 
The traffic switch will require a detour for I-95 northbound traffic between the I-4 and U.S. 92 interchanges. This 
detour will occur on the night of Sunday, March 4 from 10 p.m. to 6 a.m. A back up date has been scheduled 
for Monday, March 5.  
 
Detours will be well marked. Travelers are advised to slow down and follow the detour signs through the 
construction zones. Posted detours are as follows: 
 
I-95 Northbound Detour:  
 

• I-95 northbound will be detoured at Exit 260A toward S.R. 400/Beville Road east, then to Williamson 
Boulevard north to LPGA Boulevard, where I-95 northbound will be open. 

o The I-4 eastbound to I-95 northbound ramp will be closed. Follow the same detour listed above.  
o The S.R. 400/Beville Road to I-95 northbound ramp will be closed. Follow the same detour listed 

above. 
• The I-95 northbound ramp to I-4 westbound (Exit 260B) will be closed. Motorists wanting to access I-4 

will be detoured to Exit 260A toward S.R. 400/Beville Road east. Motorists can make a U-turn at 
Williamson Boulevard to access I-4 westbound. 

• The U.S. 92 eastbound and westbound ramps to I-95 northbound will be closed. Motorists will be 
detoured to Williamson Boulevard north to LPGA Boulevard, where I-95 northbound will be open.  
 
I-4 eastbound to Beville Rd. (S.R. 400) and I-4 eastbound to I-95 south, will not be affected. 

 
If you have any questions please contact Chris Briggs, FDOT project manager, by email at 
Christopher.Briggs@dot.state.fl.us or Katie Widdison, public involvement coordinator at 386-212-0449 or by 
email at Katie.Widdison@dot.state.fl.us. For more information about Central Florida road projects, visit 
www.cflroads.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christopher Briggs, E.I. 
FDOT Project Manager 
Deland Operations 
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